
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION 
 

 

 

The City of Bainbridge Island has received the following land use application: 
 

   Date of Issuance:     July 14, 2017 
   Project Name:     Bloedel Reserve SPRA & CUPA 

Project Number: 
Project Type: 

PLN50734 SPRA & CUPA 
Site Plan Review Adjustment (SPRA) and Conditional Use Permit Adjustment (CUPA) 

Applicant: ARBOR FUND 
Owner: ARBOR FUND 
Project Site: 
Tax Parcels: 

7571 NE DOLPHIN DRIVE 
282602-4-021-2009, 332602-1-013-2008, 332602-1-011-2000 

 

Project Description: The project proposes a new exit from existing parking to Agate Point Road NE, a reconfigured 
traffic island, remodel of the Gatehouse, a new floral workshop, and a new compost shed. 

 
Environmental Review: This proposal is exempt from review under the State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) pursuant 

to WAC 197-11-800. 
 

Meeting: The City of Bainbridge Island will not conduct a public hearing concerning this proposal. 
 
 

Comment Period: Any person may comment on the proposed application, request a copy of any decision or 
appeal any decision, request notice of and participate in a public hearing, if any. The city will 
not act on the application for 7 days from the date of this notice. Comments must be 
submitted by no later than 4:00 p.m. on July 21, 2017. 

 
 
 

If you have any questions, contact: 
Olivia Sontag, Project Manager 
Department of Planning & Community Development 
280 Madison Avenue North 
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 
206-780-3760 or pcd@bainbridgewa.gov 

 
City of Bainbridge Island 
Department of Planning & Community Development 
280 Madison Avenue North, Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 
Phone: 206-842-2552 Email: pcd@bainbridgewa.gov 
Website: www.bainbridgewa.gov 
Portal: https://ci-bainbridgeisland-wa.smartgovcommunity.com/portal 
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